
 
 

 

Admission Policy 
 

Girls Global Academy uses the MySchoolDC common application lottery process to 
have families apply to Girls Global Academy.  The process allows all girls in the District 
of Columbia who are interested in attending GGA the opportunity to do so.  GGA will 
neither discriminate nor conduct aptitude or achievement tests for enrollment. 
 
Lottery Preferences: 
 
Girls Global Academy offers “Sibling Offered” preference for a student whose sibling is 
matched in the lottery or offered a seat from the waitlist.  This preference allows siblings 
to attend Girls Global Academy at the same time.  If the sibling is offered a space at the 
school and does not enroll at Girls Global Academy, or enrolls later at another school, 
the “Sibling Offered” preference may be removed for all siblings that applied to Girls 
Global Academy.  
 
The second lottery preference Girls Global Academy offers is “Children of Staff”.  This 
preference is for children of staff members who apply to Girls Global Academy.  As 
there is no place on the application to indicate eligibility, Enrollment Office staff will 
notify My School DC directly if there are applicants that are eligible for Children of Staff 
preference.  
 
Girls Global Academy My School DC Profile 

https://www.myschooldc.org/schools/profile/437

